
ADANAC OVERPASS CLOSURE! 
 

First Avenue is open and construction is complete but Adanac still remains closed. 
They have now extended the closure of Adanac until December 31, 2018. It was 
supposed to re-open Aug. 31st.  
 
Many of us were under the impression that the overpass would be opening up 
this month September of 2018. However it seems like the overpass is still closed 
resulting in many people having to take Hastings Street which is very busy.  
 
By delaying the opening of the overpass the City perhaps hopes that the public 
will forget about the situation and just shrug it off and "get used to it". 
Unfortunately people are sick and tired of being pushed around by City officials 
who always seem to have an agenda of trying to get people out of their cars etc. 
 
We are not able to use the overpass at this time even though it was created with 
taxpayer money... 
 
The more people complain, the more the city will realize that they cannot just 
close an overpass and leave it closed indefinitely just because they work for the 
city and can do whatever they want. 
 
We have a voice that wants to be heard and we want to be able to use the roads 
and overpasses that we need to use in our own communities that we PAID FOR. 
 
Together, I believe that we can get the Adanac overpass open for all of us to use 
once again. 
 
The email to file the complaint to the city is:  adanac@vancouver.ca 
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